
Social Secretary Report  

The Committee have worked hard since the last AGM organising and arranging 
a variety of events throughout the year.


Our aim in the coming year is to have an event of some sort every month.


During the year we have had our usual Festive Lunch, Summer Lunch, Quiz 
nights, Skittle lunches, Beetle Drive and also visits to Rochester Dickensian 
Festival & Christmas Market, Winchester/Bombay Sapphire, Bletchley Park, 
Portsmouth, Thursford Spectacular.


The Social Committee have already planned the Festive Lunch in January and a 
Beetle Drive in February and look forward to planning more events for the rest 
of the year.


As Social Secretary I would like to thank all the members of the Social 
Committee for their continuing help in organising events and activities with 
such willingness and enthusiasm.


Joyce Jessop                                                                                                                              
Social Secretary



